
SWAPS
Special Whatchamacallits 

Affectionately Pinned Somewhere

WHAT

WHY

WHERE

• A tradition of Girl Scouts exchanging 
keepsakes that started back in the 1950s.

• SWAPS are handmade, unique, themed, 
and fun!

• SWAPS are a great way to build 
friendships.

• SWAPS create lasting Girl Scout 
memories.

• SWAPS are a creative activity that can 
be done as a troop or as an individual. 

• SWAPS can be pinned to a hat, jacket, 
banner, or stored in a memory box.

• SWAPS can be exchanged at camps, 
events, or during travel.


